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2003
KSCPM
Annual

Elections
Luncheon

Tuesday
Dec 3, 2003

11:30 a.m. – 1:00 p.m.

Berry Hill Mansion
Frankfort, KY

Price:
 Free to

Members

Reserve by
 Friday, Nov 28, 2003

(Registration Form enclosed)

DON’T
FORGET !!!

President's Podium

KSCPM President, Pamla Wood, speaking
at the Fall Seminar

The KSCPM board and committees
are getting ready for the CPM
graduation and our year-end event,
which signals to me that the year is
drawing to a close. We’ll prepare a
full newsletter before we change
officers, so I won’t recap the year at
this time.

My purpose today is to encourage
you to attend the year-end luncheon.
This is KSCPM’s annual meeting,
and our only all-member meeting of
the year. It is a time when we both
honor people who have made the
year a success and officially begin
the process of turning the
organization over to new officers.
We will also review the
organizational budget for next year.

This year we will bestow the first
Childress Award for leadership in
government.  In addition, we will
congratulate Sharon Marcum on her
retirement. Sharon, who is currently
Director of GSC, trained many of us
and has been crucial to the success
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of the CPM program. I hope you
will join us for this historic and
enjoyable occasion.

Hoping to see you at the Awards
Luncheon, I am respectfully yours,

Pamla Wood, CPM
President, KSCPM

“Today I will do what you won't, so
tomorrow I can do what you can't."

Author Unknown

KSCPM Elections

May I have
the envelope

please…

At the October 22nd meeting, the
Elections committee submitted the
following as the 2004 slate of
officers for consideration at the
annual member luncheon in
December:

President:           Glenn Thomas
President Elect:  Lorraine Moore
Secretary:          Jennifer Turner
Treasurer:          Jane Sampson

Members present at the annual
meeting will have the chance to vote
on these named individuals.
Suggestions for other candidates
will be taken from the floor during
the meeting.

"Great people are those who make
others feel that they, too, can become
great."

--- Mark Twain

Meet the Candidates

So you can get to know the
candidates a little better, they have
submitted the following
biographies:

Glenn Thomas

Glenn took a long path to public
service in KY. Thirteen years of
active duty in the U.S. Army took
him to 12 countries and 26 states
before settling into a career as an IT
contractor in the metro D.C. area.
Marriage brought him to Frankfort
in 1996; first as a contractor to the
Revenue Cabinet and then as a state
employee.

Glenn currently works for the
Governor’s Office for Technology
as the Team Lead supporting the
MARS Reporting Database
(MRDB). He serves on several GOT
committees including the 2004
Strategic Plan and the on-going
Customer Relationship
Management (CRM) initiative.

Glenn entered the CPM program in
2000 and served as the KSCPM
Publications Chair for 2003. A
native of the Catskill Mountains of
mid-state New York, Glenn enjoys
the panoramic views of horse farms
in Central Kentucky. Glenn holds a
Bachelor of Science degree from the
State University of New York. He is
married to the former Amy Joy
Butler, a UK graduate and civil
engineer with the Transportation
Cabinet. Glenn’s hobbies include:
golf, woodworking, reading, and
spending time with his wife and 8-
year-old daughter.

Lorraine Moore

(Ann) Lorraine Moore, CPM, has
been a state government employee
since April 1986. Since November

1999, she’s worked for the Cabinet
for Health Services, Department for
Medicaid Services, Division of
Systems and Member Services.   

Lorraine has held positions as a
Program Coordinator, Internal
Policy Analyst II, and Resource
Management Analyst II. Her current
position is Systems Consultant IT,
working as a webmaster, web
editor, and web consultant for four
separate web sites as well as
working with several DMS
computer systems.

Prior to working with the State, she
worked for the University of
Kentucky Medical Center and
David Banks, Architect, as a
drafting technician.

A November 1996 graduate of the
CPM program, Lorraine is also a
graduate of the KY State Vo-Tech,
having  majored in Computer Aided
Drafting and Design (CADD). She’s
also a Franklin County High School
and Franklin County Vo-Tech
graduate.
 
Lorraine resides in Frankfort and is
married to Tim Moore. They have
one child, David, who is13 years
old.
 
Lorraine is a second-generation
CPM graduate.  Her father, Ralph
Shryock, was among the first
Kentucky CPM graduates and was
the reason she started the CPM
program.  He passed away
December 24, 1992 from cancer. 
Graduating the CPM program was
one of his proudest
accomplishments and Lorraine is
forever grateful to him for
encouraging her to follow suit.

"You must be the change you wish to
see in the world."

 --- Gandhi
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Jennifer Turner

Jennifer currently works for the
Kentucky Division of Forestry.  She
is their Environmental Education
Specialist.  She’s also the state
Project Learning Tree coordinator
and the state Firewise coordinator.

One of her favorite things about
working as a natural resource
educator for the Kentucky Division
of Forestry is the opportunity to
constantly learn and have new
experiences.  For brief moments in
time, she has the opportunity to
become a risk analyst, a forester, a
wildland fire fighter, a solid waste
manager, a conservation ecologist,
and a natural resource professional.

As an environmental educator, she
has been able to try and capture
what is most exciting and important
about all of those careers and then
share it with students - so that one
day they can become the next
generation of risk analysts,
foresters, etc.

Jennifer is a 2002 graduate of the
CPM program.

Jane Sampson

Employed with Kentucky State
Government since 1984,
Jane’s current position is Financial
Services Manager with the
Kentucky Department for Libraries
and Archives.
 
Jane received the Outstanding
Business Administration Major
award from the School of Business
with her Bachelor of Science degree
in Business Administration from
Kentucky State University. She also
has a Masters in Public
Administration with a specialization
in Management Information

Systems from Kentucky State
University, received in 1992.
 
Jane received the Certificate of
Management Fundamentals (CMF)
in 2002 and will complete the CPM
program this month.
 
Jane has served on the State
Government Sub-Committee
reporting to the Governor’s Task
Force on the Economic Status of
Kentucky’s Women and is a
previous Treasurer for the Kentucky
Department for Libraries and
Archives’ Staff Association
 
Jane is also a Colonel in the
Honorable Order of Kentucky
Colonels.

"What lies behind us and what lies
before us are small matters compared to
what lies within us"

---Oliver Wendell Holmes

Membership Renewal

The Membership Committee will
start emailing membership/renewal
invoices for 2004 after
Thanksgiving. 

Members are reminded they may
return their payments and forms at
the December luncheon meeting. 

Remember that according to the by-
laws, “The membership of any
member whose dues become more
than 60 days delinquent shall be
terminated until reinstated by
payment of dues.”

Don’t jeopardize your membership,
please renew quickly!

If you know of a CPM graduate that
is sitting on the sidelines, why not
invite them to the Annual luncheon

so they can see what they’ve been
missing.

AACPM & Amazon.com

With the holidays creeping up on us
faster than many of us realize, it’s
time to remember that by using the
Amazon.com link on the AACPM's
home page, you are helping our
national organization earn a 5%
referral fees on everything you buy
… and it doesn’t cost you a dime!!

If you haven't looked at Amazon
lately, you might be surprised.
They have everything from the
expected (books, music, and
movies) to the unexpected (clothes,
toys, baby items, bedding, jewelry,
you name it). Please visit the
Academy's home page,
www.cpmacademy.org, scroll down
to the bottom, click on the
Amazon.com link, and start
shopping!

Recycle

If you enjoyed this newsletter,
please share it with a CMF/CPM
graduate you may know that is not a
KSCPM member. If you did not
enjoy it, please share why you didn't
with me!
glenn.thomas@mail.state.ky.us

Remember …

 Attend the December
luncheon

and
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KSCPM Committee Information - Year 2003

KSCPM Executive Committee
Pamla Wood President Pamla.Wood@mail.state.ky.us 502-564-3410

President-Elect
Robinil Jameson Treasurer Robinil.Jameson@mail.state.ky.us 502-573-2382

Helen Koger Secretary hkoger@docjt.jus.state.ky.us 859-622-3801
J.R. Brown Immediate Past

President
jbrown@docjt.jus.state.ky.us 502-564-6927

Jeanne Olivas G.S.C. Liaison Jeanne.Olivas@mail.state.ky.us 502-564-8170
JoJuana Leavell-

Green
Election Comm. JoJuana.Leavell-

greene@mail.state.ky.us
502-564-5620

Pat Bryan Membership
Comm.

patriciabryan@peoplepc.com 502-875-1617

Janice Earnest

Carolyn Schaefer

Program Comm.

Assistant

jearnest@docjt.jus.state.ky.us

cschaefer@docjt.jus.state.ky.us

859-622-8062

859-622-2302
Glenn Thomas Publications &

Publicity Comm.
Glenn.Thomas@mail.state.ky.us 502-564-1404

Jane Sampson Finance Comm. Jane.Sampson@kdla.net 502-564-8300
Larry Totten President,

AACPM
Larry.Totten@mail.state.ky.us 270-343-2426

Special
Appointed

Committees
J.R. Brown Awards

Committee
jbrown@docjt.jus.state.ky.us 502-564-6927

Tony Smith Legislative
Committee

TonySmith@mail.kytc.state.ky.us 502-564-6927

Connie Bolin Web Site
Coordinator

Connie.Bolin@mail.state.ky.us 502-564-7455

Pamla Wood Historian &
Archivist

Pamla.Wood@mail.state.ky.us 502-564-3410

KSCPM Web Page gsc.state.ky.us/KSCPMWeb P.O. Box 42
Frankfort, KY
40602-0042

AACPM Web Page www.cpmacademy.org



November, 2003 THE CUTTING EDGE

  5         . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .

Election of 2004 Officers
&

Awards Luncheon
Wednesday, December 3, 2003

11:30 a.m. – 1:00 p.m.

Berry Hill Mansion
700 Louisville Road
Frankfort, Kentucky

Lunch will be provided free for members!

MAIL RESERVATIONS TO:                                or E-MAIL RESERVATIONS TO:

KY Society of Certified Public Managers Janice.Earnest@mail.state.ky.us
POB 42 Phone:  (859) 622-8062
Frankfort, KY 40602-0042

*Reservations must be received by Friday, November 28, 2003, so we can order food.

NAME:

          

ADDRESS

          

CITY:

THE CUTTING EDGE

KSCPM Newsletter
P. O. Box 42
Frankfort, KY 40602-0042
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